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The! McKownuille Improvement Association

MCKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

December 11, 1974

Mr. Carl Walters, Supervisor
Town of Guilderland

Town Hall

McCormack's Corners
Guilderland, New York

Dear Mr. Walters:

As YOu know, the recent loss of the dam at Harrington's Pond has
had a serious affect on the integrity of the McKownville--Birchmont
Water District supply system. :

I am concerned that this pond may not be replaced and would, there-
fore, like to meet with you at your earliest convenience to discuss

this matter and its impact on the McKownville--Westmere area.

| am sure that you share our concern and | look forward to hearing
from you in this regard.

Very truly yours,

John E. Esler
President
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cc: Secretary
McKownville Improvement Assoc.




